
The notes of meetings of the Planning and Transportation Advisory Board held on 5 
June and 24 July 2018 are attached, the recommendations in respect of the Local 
Plan being for consideration by the Cabinet and supported by the additional reports 
below. Notices relating to any decisions already taken by Cabinet Members under 
the arrangements for delegated decision making have previously been circulated. 


